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As with most groups there is very little to report for the last year. 

Needless to say, we have not been able to meet since March 2020. 

However we have all kept in close contact with each other either on 

our chatlist , watts ap or on zoom. We did have a slight respite last 

summer when we met in differing groups of 6 in a garden.  

During the year we have given all the members Christmas cards and 

Easter cards both with chocolates to cheer everyone up. We did have 

a Happy time with one of our members having her 100th birthday and 

equally some sad times when members have passed away. 

During last year we had collected over £1000 for our charity, Devon 

Freewheelers, we were due to give this at our AGM in May but with 

Covid they were desperate so we passed this on straight away. 

At Christmas and again at Easter we collected items for Totnes Food 

Bank and took two boot-fulls both times for which they were very 

grateful. We are hoping to repeat this in July. 

On the 22nd April we are doing a socially distanced litter pick around 

the village. Weather permitting! 

Although we haven`t had our usual times together we have not been 

totally isolated and like everyone else are really looking forward to 

being normal again. 

Pat Sampford  

President Diptford W.I. 


